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Schedule of Services 

Sunday 9:00 AM Bible Classes (offered for all ages) 

 10:15 AM Morning Worship Assembly 

 6:00 PM Evening Assembly 

Tuesday 9:30 AM Ladies’ Bible Class (September-May) 

 6:45 PM Young Professionals’ Bible Study 

Wednesday 7:00 PM Bible Class 

Thursday 10:00 AM Community Bible Class (Preschool Childcare Provided) 

THOSE CHOSEN TO SERVE TODAY 

February 7, 2016 Morning Service Evening Service 

Hosts Karen Hopper/Lisa Geerman  

Song Leader Sonny Taylor Sonny Taylor 

Prayer Aaron Balderson Bob Burright 

Communion Jim Butler Joel Blake/Ryan Salazar 

Prayer/Scripture 
Reading 

Bill Morrison Todd Freeman 

Closing Remarks Elton Stubblefield Elton Stubblefield 

Nursery Rachel Alarid/Trisha Hyde  

Sunday, January 31, 2016 

9:00 AM Bible Class 376 

10:15 AM Worship 570 

6:00 PM Worship 224 

Contribution $34,493.95 

Wednesday, February 3, 2016 

7:00 PM Bible Class NC 

Where to find us: 

7300 Crownridge Drive, The Woodlands, TX 77382 

Phone/Voicemail: (936)273-0010 

Email: information@woodlandoaks.org 

Website: www.woodlandoaks.org 

February 7, 2016 

 

 

 

Not “of” the World 

I remember teaching a class on parenting several years ago 

in which I handed out a questionnaire. One of the questions 

asked, “Do you think you are doing a better job of         

parenting than your parents did?” I honestly didn’t know 

what response I would get from that question. The         

consensus was overwhelmingly “Yes, I do think I’m doing a 

better job.” 

Since that time, I’ve often wondered if their parents thought 

the same thing. I suspect they did. 

I think about the contrasting environments in which the last 

few generations reared their families. Each generation has 

had its peculiar challenges. Children reared during the Great 

Depression had a significantly different environment than 

their children did. The emphasis of the 60’s was different 

than anything ever experienced in this country before. But 

was it any more radical than what we are experiencing in 

today’s society? And what in the world will tomorrow 

bring? 

I’m pretty sure that there has never been a world culture 

that was conducive to rearing godly children. True       

Christianity has always been counter-culture. That’s why the 

statement “. . . don’t you know that friendship with the 

world is hatred toward God?” (James 4:4) is true for every 

generation. 

I sincerely hope that my children ARE doing a better job of 

parenting their children than I did. They will have a harder 

job than I did because it seems that each generation builds 

on the sins of the last generation—at least as far as society is 

concerned. 

That’s why a strong, loving church is so vital to families. We 

Christians are not products of the world’s culture. We live 

and think and act entirely differently than the world does. 

Don’t we? 

-Ken Stegall 

Supported Children’s Homes 

Arms of Hope 
Cherokee Home for Children 
Children’s Homes of Lubbock 

Olive Branch Ministries—Peru 
Sunny Glen Children’s Home 
Hannah’s Hope—Cambodia 

Supported Mission Works 

Ron Clayton India 

Tyrone Mynhier South Sudan 

Benin School of Preaching West Africa 

Mission Printing Arlington, Texas 

Pat Scheaffer  Adventures in Missions 

Steve Austin Texas International Bible Institute 

Ralph Williams Instructor-Bear Valley Institute Extension School Program 

Eastern European Missions Biblical Institute of Central America 

 

Bible Class Coordinators 

Cradle Roll Jean Erwin 

Youth Matt Hemphill 

Adult Cleo Tarver 

Office Staff 

Gina Talbott Stephanie Freeze 

Deacons 

Administration Joel Blake  Greeting/Welcome Center 
Ben Brockman 

Michael Matheidas 

Audio/Visual & Media 
Mark Jetton 

Gary LeMaire 
 Involvement Brian Lee 

Building & Grounds 
Ken Purvis 

Doug Tucker 
 Local Evangelism Chuck Bryant 

Children’s Programs Richard Hyde  Special Ministries Dan Gray  

Communication Anthony Dozier  Sharing 
Kyle Gordley 

Bradley Welborn 

Education 
Matt Fitzgerald 
Quinn Tolbert 

 Ushers Kermit Brooks 

Family Life Center Chris Davis  Visitor Contacts James Young 

Fellowship Tim Riggs  Worship 
Scott Blake, Joey Dawson 

Bill Malone, Brant Mathis 

Finance 
Jeff Fleming 

Brandon Smith 
 Youth 

Matt Hemphill 
Terence O’Connor 

Foreign Missions Paul Gidden    

Ministers 

Pulpit Ken Stegall kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth Chris Tomberlin chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 

Visitation—Hospital/Shut-Ins Tom Herrick 

Servant Minister 



Announcements 

 

We invite you to join any of our Adult Bible Classes: 

“A Study of Angels” by Elton Stubblefield 
Location: Chapel Center Auditorium 

“Conversational Christianity” by Scott Logan 
Location: Worship Center Room 101 

“Marriage: What Was God Thinking?” by Nathan Ingram 
(20s & 30s i.e. TNT) 
Location: Worship Center Room 102 

“Selected Subjects Important to Young Professionals” by Robert Shock 
(Singles & Young Professionals) 
Location: Education Center Room B107 

W 
elcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ. We are hon-
ored you chose to worship with us this morning. Please complete the 
attendance card in the pew in front of you and place it in the contribu-

tion plate. Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

THIS WEEK 

Today 3:30-7:00 p.m. LTC Practices (See Schedule) 
 6:20 p.m. Bible Builders 
Tuesday 9:30 a.m. Ladies’ Bible Class 
 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals’ Bible Study 
Wednesday 5:30 p.m. Meal Followed by Bible Classes 
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
Friday 10:00 a.m. Little Lambs Play Group 
Saturday 10:00 a.m. Children’s Service Project at The Forum 
 11:30 a.m. Sweetheart Banquet 

PRAYERS 

Katy & Jacob Britton 

Amanda & Jeremy Worley 

 

Rose & Alberto De Pena 

EXPECTANT FAMILIES 

Announcements 

The Secure Check-in System is active for children in the classes for birth to age 4. 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

FEBRUARY SHARING PANTRY: 

Canned Fruit, Dried Fruit and Peanut Butter 
A cart for donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 

Ladies’ Bible Class Meets Each Tuesday 
Coffee and snacks 9:30—Class 9:50-11:00 a.m. 

Loving childcare provided. 

Topic: Women of Troubled Times by Cindy Colley 

 February 21 Corporate Meeting after Evening Assembly 
 February 23 Eastern European Mission Event 
 February 26 Impact Truck 

A staffed nursery for children birth to 2 years is available 

during each Sunday morning worship assembly in the 

Children’s Wing. A training room is located at the back of 

the auditorium for ages 3 and older. 

  Caleb and Kalene Smith/friends of Bill and Jeanette Malone/health  and 
 financial issues. 

 Gary Tannahill/improvement in neck pain/no injections. 

 Lorene Burright/back surgery February 8/St. Luke’s Lakeside Hospital. 

 Phyllis Dell/mother of Paige Waddell/cancer/hospice care. 

 Wally Westbrook/home from hospital/infection cured/needs kidney 
 transplant. 

   Tom Campbell, Ron Cole, Michael Dawdy, Earl Hurlbert, Debbie 
 Kroeschel,  Kelly  Malone, Butch Merriman, Lisa Middlebrook, 
 Marilyn  Pate,  Harold  Wade and Jim Weldon are  battling cancer. 

 Please remember Linda Alexander, Margie Biggs, Lorene Burright, 
Fran Cote, Caleb Cox, Mary Helen Foster, David Garza, Harry       
Hallows, Debi Hix, Peggy Hutcheson, Shirley Jones, Margret 
Korner, Nancy Lee, Marjorie Lockwood, Ronny Matheidas,  
Georgia Meadows, Carletta Moore, Bill Pieper, Kim Prahl,        
Michael Priest, Gert Robert, Bill Walton, Joshua Watrous,       
Elizabeth Joan Webb, Karen Weber, Jimmy Worley, Amber 
Wright and Ellouise Zapalac. 

Men’s Luncheon 
Tuesday, February 16—11:30 a.m. 

at Mama Juanita’s Mexican Restaurant 

Bible Builders Meets Sunday Evenings 
Ages 2 to Kindergarten—Room B106 Education Center 

Children are dismissed during the song before the sermon. 
This Week’s Lesson: God Protects Baby Moses 

Memory Verse: 
Exodus 13:3—“the Lord used His mighty hand to bring you out of Egypt.” 

Supplies Requested for Sunny Glen: 

Paper Towels & Instant Side Dishes (Pasta, Rice, Potato) 

Children’s Service Project 

This Saturday, February 13 at 10:00 a.m. Meet 

at The Forum to sing for the residents and    

deliver goodie bags. See April Kerze for more            

information. 

VBS—June 12-16, 2016 

The latest Oaks Chorale CD “Promised” is available 
at the Welcome Center. Pick up your free copy today! 

You are invited to a 2016 Eastern European Mission Event 
Hear Gwen Hensley describe giving Bibles 

to former communist bloc nations. 
February 23, 2016—7:00 PM 

Klein ISD Multipurpose Center 
RSVP by February 19 to www.eem.org/events or 800-486-1818 

No Charge/Casual Attire 

The Impact Truck is coming Friday,       
February 26. Smaller items can be placed 
in the east stairwell of the Education   
Center before February 26. Contact Gary  
Tannahill or the church office for pick up of large 
items. Computers and CRT monitors are not wanted. 

Leadership Training for Christ Practice Schedule 

Event Day Time Location 

Bible Bowl 
Sunday 

Wednesday 

6:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 
B107 

Puppets Sunday 4:00 p.m. B106 

3rd-12th Grade Chorus Sunday 5:00 p.m. B107 

Song Leading Sunday 3:30 p.m. Chapel 

For Ages 60 and Over 
This Saturday, February 13 

11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
In the Chapel Center 

Sign up at the Welcome Center TODAY. 
Hosted by BASIC Youth Group. 

Assistance Available for Homebound Members 
The Young Professionals Group of WOCC would 
like to aid our homebound members by performing 
yard and household maintenance chores. To set up 
a date and time for service, call 870-421-6594. 


